
of British citizenship. We know how many 
people of alien races have been attracted by the 
richness and the freedom of our Empire. They 
have to be assimilated in the melting pot of our 
national life. So a new task comes to the 
Daughters of the Empire, flowing directly from 
the Great War. Before the war, the Order 
adopted as part of its educational policy the plan 
of presenting to schools, where children of the 
foreign-born were in attendance, libraries of 
of graded books on the history of the Empire 
and copies of famous pictures depicting events 
in the story of the Empire. This scheme will 
be made more far-reaching by the National 
I.O.D.E. War Memorial. The Dominion Gov­
ernment arranged to have a series of Canadian 
War Memorial Pictures painted by the leading 
artists of the Empire to commemorate Canada’s 
part in the War. The Daughters of the Empire 
hope to place in schools selected by the Depart­
ment of Education in each Province reproduc­
tions of these paintings, and also to place during 
the next five years in every school in Canada 
attended by children of the foreign-born a 
complete Daughters of the Empire historical 
library. Courses of illustrated lectures on the 
history and geography of the Empire are also 
to be given free to the children of Canada. It 
will be seen that the I.O.D.E. will have its part, 
and no small part, in teaching every young 
person growing up to be a Canadian man or 
woman the meaning of British institutions, the 
glory of British ideals and the duties of Cana­
dian citizenship.
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